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 MEMO 
DATE: 2013 December 27 
 
TO: Sue Gray, Director, City Clerk’s Office (8007) 
 
From: Matthias Tita, Director, Land Use Planning & Policy (LUPP) (8117) 
 
RE: Presentation at Council 
  
 
The Calgary Heritage Authority (CHA) requests that City Council assist the CHA in presenting 
four heritage plaques at either the January 27 or February 25 meeting of City Council.  On 
behalf of LUPP, I am pleased to support this request. 
 
The CHA recognizes sites of heritage value through a program that places interpretive plaques 
on heritage resources.  CHA Chair, Scott Jolliffe advises that the CHA’s subject matter this year 
is bridges.  The bridges theme was agreed upon prior to the 2013 flood, and thankfully all of the 
recognized structures survived the flood intact to receive their plaques. 
 
The CHA would like the presentation to be considered at the January 7, 2014 meeting of the 
Priorities & Finance Committee, for a Council date of either January 27 or February 25, to 
ensure sufficient time to organize the Council presentation.  The CHA would like the Mayor and 
Councilors to participate in the plaque ceremony. 
 
Please contact Bob van Wegen in Heritage Planning if you require any additional information at 
268-1991. 
 

 
Matthias Tita 
Director 
Land Use Planning and Policy 
T 403.268.5394 | F 403.268.3542 | Mail code #8117 
4th Floor, Calgary Municipal Building, 800 MacLeod Trail S.E. 
 
C: Catherine Humeny, Coordinator of Citizen Recognition and Protocol 


